
R E P O R T 
Regular Council Meeting 
1980 March 10 

THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY 

TO MEMBERS OF THE MUNICIPAL COUNCIL: 

Madam and Gentlemen: 

Re: 1980 Board of Directors of the B.C. 
Assessment Authority 

In response to the letter from the Union of B.C. 
Municipalities dated 1980 February 26, which appears on the 
Agenda under "Correspondence and Petitions", Messrs. 
Harold W. Balfour and Dennis Collingwood have been contacted 
to ascertain whether they would be prepared to be considered 
again for possible selection for appointment as Directors on 
the 1980 Board of Directors of the B.C. Assessment Authority. 

Both these gentlemen have answered in the affirmative. 

I would therefore recommend that the following nomina­
tions be re-submitted for consideration by the U.B.C.M. Execu­
tive, and subsequently by the Provincial Cabinet, for appoint­
ment as Directors on the 1980 Board of Directors of the B.C. 
Assessment Authority: 
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Mr. Harold W. Balfour, 
Apt. #217 - 7052 Linden Avenue, 
BURNABY, B.C. VSE 3G6 

Mr. Dennis Collingwood, 
Apt. #1404 - 4288 Grange Street, 
BURNABY, B.C. VSH 1P2 

Respectfully submitted, 
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